re of TRE

July 1, 2020

Clerk of the Board

Pima County Board of Supervisors
130 W. Congress St., 15t Floor
Tucson, AZ 85701

Subject: Yates N. Como Drive Rezoning — Case No. P19RZ00010
July 7, 2020 Board of Supervisors Agenda

Dear Chairman Valadez:

On behalf of the owner, Ira Jon Yates, we respectfully request a continuance of the above-
referenced case to the September 1, 2020 Board of Supervisors meeting to further address
traffic concerns raised by property owners in the Tucson National Estates subdivision.

Sincerely,
THE PLANNING CENTER

At

Brian Underwood
Director of Planning

cc: Chris Poirier, Development Services
Thomas Drzazgowski, Development Services
Terrill Tillman, Development Services




